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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

January 11, 2024

Dear AUB Students,
We hope you were able to enjoy the break and recharge for the semester ahead.

We write with important updates on spring 2024. The spring term will start, as planned,
on Thursday January 18, on campus.

All students are expected to attend their courses in person. This decision was made after
careful consideration of the situation in the country and its implications for our academic
mission. We have learned from the pandemic years that the on-campus experience is
invaluable, not only for learning, but especially for personal and professional growth and
success.

Active communication is important, and particularly so during uncertain times. We will
continue to monitor the situation closely and recognize that travel advisories are likely to
remain in place for the foreseeable future. We will keep you updated as the situation
unfolds. The safety of our community is of great concern to us, and we will do everything
within our capabilities to ensure that the learning taking place at AUB is happening in a
safe and positive environment.

If you have questions or concerns about the spring term, make sure to reach out in a
timely manner to your academic advisor or to the Student Services Office in your
faculty/school so that they can assist you: FAFS (thhaddad@aub.edu.lb), FAS (as-
stds@aub.edu.lb), FHS (ae00@aub.edu.lb), HSON (ma287@aub.edu.lb), MSFEA
(akl2@aub.edu.lb), OSB (sbstserv@aub.edu.lb) and FM (an41@aub.edu.lb).

We wish you an academically and personally invigorating semester.
Kind regards,

Office of the Registrar
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